To Madison Park

I am and have been a resident of the DMNA for over 25 years. Many years ago we had a swing set erected in Wingra Park in memory of our daughter Leah Marie (1989 working with Bill Bauer). Each year we do something to commemorate her short life whenever her birthday rolls around in August. This year we decided to sponsor a Little Free Library and want to have it placed in the park area near her swing set for all visitors to share in. We will be able to monitor it since we live just behind the park on Terry Place. We are requesting permission to have the Little Free Library erected near to the rock that bear Leah's name which will also make it easily accessible to the community garden area. Our intention is to keep the Little Free Library stocked with children's' books about the wonders of nature and tending to the environment. Our hope is that children of all ages will be able to share in the use of these books to further enhance their park experience.

Thank you for considering this project and please let me know what else I need to do in order to move it forward.

Christine Antonuzzo Wade DallaGrana 842 Terry Place Madison, WI 53711

